

# Horley Newsletter







## Pancakes for breakfast!

We hope you all enjoyed the yummy pancakes that Gemma and Tina prepared for us on Pancake Day. The children also enjoyed theirs at teatime and explored lots of pancakeinspired activities.



**Event** 



#### Valentine's Pay Treats

For Valentine's Day, each of our rooms put on their cooking hats and baked us some yummy treats. We hope you all enjoyed them as much as the staff and children enjoyed making them!

Please join us for our Easter Stay and Play on **Thursday 28th March** from 3.15 pm -4.30 pm.

There will be a yummy easter tea, and lots of Easter-themed activities to enjoy.

### Gentle Reminder

Please can we ask parents to be considerate of others when using the car park. It can get very busy during drop off and collection and need to make we are leaving space for others to have room to park. Please check the car park for spaces before parking down the driveway, for the safety of the children, parents/carers and staff. Thank you.

### Pates for your diary

**Date** 

Mother's Day afternoon tea 11th March
Parents Evening 21st March
Easter Stay and Play 28th March

### Hedgehogs

Hedgehogs have been busy exploring making marks on all types of materials and enjoyed lots of messy play this month. They have been using a variety of tools as well as their hands and feet! Hedgehogs got creative on Valentine's Day and decorated hearts for their loved ones, before helping to make chocolate and cherry biscuits which went down very well with our parents!





### Little Toads

Little toads have explored lots of Valentine's Dayinspired activities including some rather messy ones which of course they all enjoyed!



They have been exploring making marks using a variety of ways including using tools and their favorite cars on different materials.



### Owls

Owls have been busy putting on their chef hats and baking our loved ones some yummy Valentine's Day treats. They have also been learning about different life cycles.

### Parents Evening

Will be holding Parents Evening on Thursday 21st March.
Please book a slot with your child's key worker.

Kind regards

Kerry Webb

Nursery Manager
Toad Hall Nursery – Horley
horley@Toadhall-nursery.co.uk
www.toadhall-nursery.co.uk